
 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

No news is good news! We don’t have a lot to share with you this week. Everyone is 
prepping for parent-teacher conferences and a long holiday weekend. If you have not 
yet received your student’s first quarter report card, please call the school office. If you 
have not yet set up a time for conferences, please reach out to your student’s teacher. 

This time of year, with the heat on, masks and indoor recesses, our students need to 
drink a lot of water. Please send your student with a water bottle each day to ensure 
they have plenty of water. We will provide a cup if your student forgets, but they love 
having their own water bottles! 

Many students utilize transportation services. We have amazing and professional bus 
drivers who do their best to maintain a safe environment. Their number one goal is to 
get your kiddos to and from school safely. Students need to remain seated while the 
bus is in motion. Mandates require that students keep their mask on for their entire time 
on the bus. Please help our bus drivers by reminding your students of the bus rules.  

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!  

 


